
 
 

 
 

 

          
 
 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                      
                                              

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
I hope you all had a lovely summer! Here is a quick breakdown of what to expect on a weekly basis 
throughout this upcoming year.  
 
Termly topic 
Our class topic for the term is ‘World War II’, where we shall be learning about a variety of 
historical figures and events. On occasions I shall be setting small research tasks for the children 
to complete at home. We have an educational visit booked to the 1940’s Swansea Bay Museum on 
9/11/16. 
 
Reading 
Every child is equipped with a school reading book which should be taken home on a daily basis. 
Children are expected to read at home every night and books need to be brought back to school 
every day. Please let me know if your child is having difficulty with their reading book.  
 
Homework 
A small amount of homework will be given out every Monday; Maths and weekly spellings to learn. 
The Maths activity will help to reinforce topics covered in class. Learning times tables and a variety 
of mental maths strategies is ongoing. Homework will be due in every Friday. Information regarding 
homework tasks and home/school support resources can be found on our class website at 
http://www.yearfivesix.yolasite.com/   
 
PE 
PE lessons will be every Wednesday afternoon. Children will be required to wear appropriate 
clothing; t-shirt, shorts or tracksuit bottom and trainers. Swimming takes place in the Autumn Term 
on Monday afternoons.  
 
 
If you have any concerns about your child throughout the year, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. Please phone the school to make an appointment, or call in at the end of the day if I am 
available. My email is shorts4@hwbmail.net 
 
Regards 
Simon Short 
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